Walk, Bike & Roll to School Day

Walk, Bike & Roll to School Day is Wednesday, May 8th.
This is an optional activity. All students can bike, scooter,
or walk to school. Biking, walking, and scootering are all
great ways to move your bodies each day to stay active
and healthy. Students who do not live near school can
drive with parents to the neighborhood subdivision next to
school and then bike to school from there using a close,
safe route. All students participating should talk with
parents about using a safe route to school and wear a
helmet. Our school bike racks are located in the back of
the building, near our 2nd grade recess doors.
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